
 
 
 

Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of 

the Housing and Homelessness Panel of the Scrutiny Committee 
 

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Housing and Homelessness 
Panel on 02 August 2023 concerning Expansion of the Housing First Programme. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a 
formal response as appropriate.  

 
Recommendation Agree?  Comment 

1) That the Council reviews the information contained 

within the risk register at Appendix 2 to the report to 

ensure accuracy. 

Yes The Risk Register accompanying the Cabinet report has 
been amended to reflect that the risk descriptions relating 
to Tenancy Sustainment and Acquisitions are listed as 
threats rather than as opportunities, as pointed out by the 
Panel Chair at the meeting. Further corrections have been 
made to the Risk Register to ensure that it is accurate, 
including updating of the name of the owner for all risks 
following officer changes (see Annex 1). 
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